
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear resident/business owner, 
 
The City of Vaughan is improving stormwater management infrastructure at Site 23, located between Highway 
400 and Four Valley Drive.  
 
Work will include removing sediment from the stormwater management pond and upgrading maintenance 
access locations. 
 
The City-retained contractor, Varcon Construction Corporation, is scheduled to begin construction by late fall 
2025, with work anticipated to be completed by early 2027. 
 
To safely complete the work, temporary traffic and pedestrian detours may be required in the area.  
 
For more information about the project, visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 
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Contact 
Service Vaughan 
905-832-2281 
service@vaughan.ca 
 
Contractor 
Varcon Construction Corporation 
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